
Eligible participants must be
Family members, loved ones, or
supporters of people under AOT orders in
New York State currently OR in the past
AND
At least 18 years old

A team of evaluators is doing a legislatively mandated study to understand
experiences of AOT in New York State. We are trying to learn more about how
people end up on AOT and AOT’s impact on people and their loved ones. 

We will be doing one-time interviews by phone or Zoom. 

The team is made up of people from the Human Services Research Institute and
the University of Pittsburgh. The team includes people with lived experience with
mental health systems. The study is sponsored and funded by the New York State
Office of Mental Health. 

Has a family member, loved one, or someone
you support been under an Assisted
Outpatient Treatment (AOT) order, also
known as Kendra’s Law, in the state of New
York?  We’d like to hear your voice!

For more information
email or call us:

Email: AOTEVAL@hsri.org
Phone: +1 617-844-2344

Who can participate?

-OR-
Scan the QR code to
have a member of
the evaluation team
contact you.

bit.ly/AOTstudy

Participants will be paid $50
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